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__________________________________________________________________________________________

April 14, 2020




Parents/Guardians


On Monday April 6th, the Idaho State Board of Education passed a resolution to extend the “soft” school closure until the end of each individual school districts school year.  The resolution did allow for a school district/charter to reopen if they can meet specific requirements.  We have not been informed to what these requirements will be yet, except that as long as we are under the “social distancing/stay at home” order schools are not to reopen.  We will still be having graduation for our seniors.  We are not sure what graduation will look like at this time but, we will have a graduation ceremony. Stay tuned for details once they get worked out.

	At the same meeting the Idaho State Board of Education suspended the board rules that govern attendance and school calendar. Both of these rules relate to requirements that schools/charters must follow to receive funding from the State.  It DOES NOT, suspend the requirement for students to attend school either, at a building or at homes as we are now all doing. Your student must be actively participating in the work that their teacher assigns.  Please communicate to their teacher if you are having technical or other issues that you may be having.

Rest assured, that we are doing everything in our power to educate and prepare your student for their next level of education. Working together, with your help your child will succeed.

	  
 
Sincerely,

Jim Doramus
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Jim Doramus

“From Small Beginnings Come Great Things”
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